
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

In compliance with the State of South Dakota Open Meeting Law requirements, 
public notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Miner County 
Commissioners may be present: 

Ambulance Board Meeting 

Monday, September 22, 2025 
7:00pm 

Miner County Courthouse Commission Room 
401 N Main Street 
Howard, SD 57349 

 
No official action by the Miner County Board of Commissioners will take place at 
this meeting. 
 

Certification: I certify that the above notice was published on the doors of the Miner County 
Courthouse, 401 N. Main Street in Howard and on the Miner County website at least 24 hours 
before the meeting as required by SDCL 1-27-1.16. 

 

Rebecca Mommaerts 
Miner County Auditor 


